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05/09/2023
Dear Parent/ Carer,

Your child has been offered the chance to take a trip on the Swan, a traditional Shetland Sailing boat.  P3 - 4 will go out on Wednesday 13/09/2023, sailing from and returning to Mid Yell Pier.

This kind of activity does depend on the weather but the pupils will need to have warm clothing, a jacket, woolly hat and suitable footwear for a boat trip, whatever the weather is like. We would appreciate if you could send them in with these things, any problems or concerns then please contact the school.

Please complete the form below and return to school so that we know you are aware of this these trips, an email to say you give permission is also fine.
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Thank you,

Mark Lawson

Headteacher

(……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Swan Trip 

August 2022 

I give / do not give permission for ____________________________ to go on the Swan trip.

My child is a confident swimmer, can swim is a non-swimmer. (please delete as appropriate)
Signed _____________________________           Date  ___________________________

